
 

“City of Reading is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer” 

CITY OF READING 

IS ACCEPTING SEALED BIDS  

FOR THE FOLLOWING 

 

 
The City of Reading is accepting sealed bids for steel siding removed from the building located 
at 190 Michigan Street.  

#1 Bundle-  14-Pieces of Steel Siding 21 ft long (Dark) 

#2 Bundle-  79-Pieces of Steel Siding 10 ft long (White)  

There is a Minimum bid of $50 per bundle. Please bid on each bundle separately.  You may bid 
on just one bundle or both bundles, but again please bid on each bundle separately and label  
Bundle # 1 or Bundle #2.  

 

Deadline: 

Bids for the Steel Siding are to be submitted in a sealed envelope marked “City of Reading Steel 
Siding Bids” to Reading City Hall, 113 S. Main Street, PO Box 240, Reading, MI 49274 no later 
than 5:00 pm on Thursday, January 30, 2020. 
Please note that Reading City Hall is open: 
                               Monday through Thursday: 8am-12pm & 1pm to 5pm Closed: Friday’s  
                               Also Closed January 20, 2019 
 
Contact: 

For more information or to inspect the Steel Siding please contact Bob Jepson, City of Reading 
Maintenance Department at (517)474-3473 or by emailing bob@reading.mi.us  
 
 
The City of Reading reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, the City of Reading 
reserves the right to waive irregularities in the bidding process and to award such bid or bids as 
is most advantageous to the City of Reading. 
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